
 

 St Lawrence’s Church Sidcup 
Parish Team   Fr. John Diver   

Deacon Peter Varnes (020 8300 5074)   
Parish Office: 1 Hamilton Road, Sidcup, DA15 7HB 

Tel.   020 8300 2480 
     Email Office:             sidcup@rcaos.org.uk   
     Email Fr.J.Diver        johndiver@rcaos.org.uk 
     Email Deacon Peter  petercvarnes@rcaos.org.uk 
     Fr. Augustine Ghado- Also Resident. 
     Parish Website :        www.stlsidcup.org. 
 
 

ST.PETER CHANEL – CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Baugh Road, Footscray, Sidcup DA14 5ED 

Headteacher : Mrs. S. Gower – 0208 302 6029 

Email: admin@st-peterchanel.bexley.sch.uk 

All Masses are live streamed through our parish Webcam 

. 

The church will be closed once the 09.30 morning mass has 

finished, in order for it to be cleaned, 

 

Baptism Class: the next meeting will take place in the church, 

on Wednesday 7th October at 7pm.  

 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation will available on Saturday 

Morning from11am- 12pm. We will use the Community Hall as 

it has the approved social spacing. Please follow the necessary 

Risk assessment procedures, there will be a designated waiting 

area in the hall. 

 

The funeral Mass of Helen Confrey will be celebrated on 21s of 

October at 12.00pm. 

 

First Holy Communion-. Parents of children who were due 

to celebrate their Holy Communion in May, are invited to a 

meeting to discuss the restart of the programme on in the 

church. The date of the meeting will be Monday 12th 

October at 7pm.  

 

 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time-Year A.  

Vigil Mass Saturday Evening 6.30pm. 

Sunday: 8.30am 10.00am & 11.30am 

 

6.30pm Marie Bridget Tooher. RIP. 

8.30am Rowe Family .RIP. 

10.00am Mass of thanksgiving. Obah family. 

11.30am People of the parish. 

 

Monday 5th October.  

9.30am Mary Manners. RIP. 

 

Tuesday 6th October. 

9.30am Brian McCabe. RIP. 

 

Wednesday 7th October.  

9.30am Intention of Pat Tims. 

 

Thursday 8th October  

09.30am Welfare of Christine Bradley. 

 

Friday 9th October. 

9.30am Katie Simpson. RIP. 

 

Saturday 10th   October  

09.30 am Eric & kay Hind.RIP. 

 

Sunday Readings:  
Isaiah 5:-1-7. 
Response: The vineyard of the lord is the 
House of Israel. 
Philippians: 4:6-9. 
Matthew 21: 33-43.. 
Acclamation: Alleluia, Alleluia, 
I call you friends, says the lord, because I have 
made known to you everything I have learnt from 
my father. Alleluia. 
 
Weekly Collection for 27th September. 
Cash : .£424.09 
Gift Aid £539.41 
Total : £963.50 

Entrance Antiphon – 4 October.2020. 

Within your will O lord, all things are established, and there is 

none that can resist your will. For you have made all things, the 

heaven and the earth, and all this is held within the circle of 

heaven; you are the lord of all. 

 

Communion Antiphon 

The lord is good to those who hope in him, to the soul that 

seeks him. 

 

Many parishioners that previously used the weekly envelope 

scheme for the collection at mass, have switched to a monthly 

standing order during the Covid crisis, as they are either not 

able to attend mass or prefer not to handle cash. If you would 

like to switch from weekly envelopes to a monthly standing 

order or would like to join the gift aid scheme for the first time, 

or have any questions please contact Nick Wells via the parish 

office or through his email: nickjohnwells@hotmail.com. 

 

Parish 100 Club- monthly draw. 

Congratulations to the following winners: 

June                              July                             August 

£75- M.O’Connell        £75. M .Griffin             £75-H.Mongan 

£50- M. Conway          £50 A. Gatabasia        £50-PAsservatham 

£25-M.Atkinson           £25-H. Harvey            £50 M.Padmore 

£10- E.Scally               £10. M Dwyer             £10. J. Hollins 

 

 

Digital Giving. 

We are all carrying less cash, and more transactions are made 

contactlessly. It is important that the church enable members of 

the congregations and visitors to give contactlessly if they wish 

to do so. We are investigating the possibility of installing two 

wall mounted contactless devices near to the exit points of the 

church.  

Our government has now asked that parishes endeavour to 

create an accurate temporary record of those who attend Mass 

in order to assist with the NHS Track and Trace. Please take the 

card and complete, and return to the parish office where it will 

be retained securely for 21 days. You can download and 

complete the card and bring it with you when you next come to 

mass. One card per individual or household group. 
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